
Regarding House Bill 1171 

I am writing today to state my disapproval of House Bill1171.  I am against eliminating statutory rape 

laws and age of consent laws.  I am also against surgery performed on a minor without parental consent.  

Abortions should not be lawful for Maryland residents or residents of other states.    We need to protect 

our children- born and unborn. We also need to protect their childhood and their quality of life.  This 

HB1171 is not about “Reproductive Freedoms”, but about disrespect for human life and dignity. 

Clare Mostek 


